I.N.G.A. newsletter is an annually distributed electronic newsletter with its main focus on different aspects of the superfamily Gelechioidea. The goals of the newsletter are:

- 1) Providing updates on gelechioid research and nomenclatorial changes,
- 2) Providing a forum for exchange of information among those interested in this superfamily of moths,
- 3) Providing an annual bibliography of references relating to gelechioid systematics, with reviews of selected monographs, and,
- 4) Providing an outlet for soliciting assistance from other systematists and curators throughout the world for acquiring material to conduct research.

## **Guidelines for submissions**

The newsletter publishes non-reviewed articles, news, announcements, a list of current publications, reviews, loan and exchange requests and biographical presentations of people interested in Gelechioidea. Subscription and all contributions are free of charge. Submission should be made electronically as .doc, .docx or .rtf files with all figures and tables submitted as .jpg , .gif or .tiff files set at the printed size and resolution of ca. 100-200 dpi. Please include figure legends and photo credit information at the end of a text file. Please build tables in your word processor so that the cells can be easily re-sized to fit the page during the layout process. The submitted texts should be in English and sent to the editors by October 31<sup>st</sup> and include the author's contact information (institution and department (if applicable), e-mail address). The newsletter follows the bibliographic style of Zootaxa. Submissions maybe edited, but the information content will not be modified.

## Please, submit:

• Articles, reviews etc. to either:

Dr. Sangmi Lee: microlepi@hotmail.com

Dr. Richard Brown: RBrown@entomology.msstate.edu

Dr. Vazrick Nazari: <a href="mailto:nvazrick@yahoo.com">nvazrick@yahoo.com</a>

• Information on your recent publications to:

Dr. Maria Heikkilä: maria.heikkila@helsinki.fi

• Subscription requests and requests concerning layout to:

Dr. Mari Kekkonen: mari.kekkonen@helsinki.fi

If you have any questions, comments, suggestions or any other correspondence regarding these guidelines, please contact any of the above-mentioned editors.

All opinions presented in the newsletter are authors' own and do not represent an official opinion of the newsletter.